
 

 

 

 

                                        Week ahead information – w/c 7th November 2022 

 

Whole School 
reminders 
 
 
 
 
 

Whole school attendance - w/c 31st October 2022 = 96.05% 
 
In order to encourage good levels of attendance, non-prescribed medication can 
be issued in school. All medication must be brought by an adult to the school office 
where consent forms can be completed. 
 
The kitchen will remain closed next week so remember to send your child to school 
with a packed lunch.  Thank you for your patience and cooperation with this. 
 

Y3 Weekly attendance w/c 31st October 2022 
3C – 95.63%               3W – 98.0% 
 
A lovely first week back for Year 3. 
 
Don't forget, PE is on a Tuesday now. Please ensure full PE kits are in school 
including dark, plain leggings/jogging bottoms and jumpers now that it is getting 
colder. 
 
Miss Worthington and Mrs Cartner 
 

Y4 Weekly attendance w/c 31st October 2022 
4M – 96.56%               4T – 99.2% 
 
Well done to all Year 4 children for an amazing 1st week back into our 2nd half 
term of the year. 
 
This month in school we are celebrating diversity. Next week, Year 4 will have a 
workshop with the 'Blind Society' which will involve a blind artist coming in to teach 
them art. We are really excited for this! 
 
A polite reminder that PE for Year 4 is now only on Wednesday. Both indoor and 
outdoor sports will take place in the lesson.  
 
Miss McKinney 
 

Y5 Weekly attendance w/c 31st October 2022 
5KW – 95.9%              5W – 92.5% 
 
What a great start to Autumn 2! Year 5 have been impressing us this week with 
their enthusiasm to learning and their behaviour in class and around school.  
 
Next week, we have a Hi-Impact curriculum day to look forward to. Along with 
remembrance events on Friday. A reminder that our PE lessons are both on each 
Monday. All PE kits should be kept in term for the remainder of the term.  
 
Thank you, The Year 5 Team 
 

 

Brackenwood Junior School 

Learning for Life 



Y6 Weekly attendance w/c 31st October 2022 
6D – 94.41%               6S – 97.06% 
 
We’ve had a great week in Year 6 and the children are working really hard. We’ve 
finished publishing our Windrush scandal newspaper articles as part of Black 
History Month and we’ve kicked off Diversity month with a fantastic workshop 
about diverse families. 
 
Please continue to encourage your child to use Times Tables Rockstars to practise 
their times tables. Secure times tables knowledge is crucial so they can access the 
maths curriculum.  
 
Mrs Dawson & Mr Smith  
 

 


